DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF

UNITED STATES AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, D. C.

29 April 1949

Mr. Amon G. Certer :
President, Fort Worth Ster-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Amon:

Thank you for your letter of 16 April and for the package
containing the gold medal, the scroll of honorary lifetime
citizenship in the City of Fort Worth, and other commemorative
souveniers of the recent celebration at Fort Worth. I am proud
to be included among those honored at this significant occasion.

On behalf of the United States Air Force, I wish to express
to you and to the citizens of Fort Worth our appreciation for
the tribute paid to the men of Lucky Lady II.

Glad joins me in sending warmest personal regards to the
two of you.

As ever,

HOYT S. VANDENBERG
Chief of Staff, United States Air Forqe
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